
 
2024 World Language Professional Learning Series 

The Office of Bilingual Education and World Languages 
of the New York State Education Department 

presents: 
 

Creating a Proficiency Mindset in your World Language Classroom 
 
Presenter:  Elise Micale Brown 
 
Webinar date & time:  Tuesday, September 17th, 2024, 4:00-5:00pm via Zoom 

1 hour of CTLE credit offered. 

The Office of Bilingual Education and World Languages (OBEWL) of the New York State Education Department 
(NYSED) presents this next webinar in its 2024 Professional Learning Series:  Creating a Proficiency Mindset in 
your World Language Classroom.  This webinar is offered free of charge for world language educators and 
administrators working and studying in New York State 



 
2024 World Language Professional Learning Series 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


